
Cloth nappy rebate
We are offering a cloth nappy rebate to reduce 
waste and encourage sustainable change. 
City of Bayswater residents are able to apply for a 50% rebate of up to $100 
for either the hire or purchase of modern cloth nappies. The cloth nappy 
rebate can be accessed once per household.

Workshops
Residents need to attend a Cloth Nappy Workshop organised by the City 
of Bayswater before applying for the rebate. Visit our website for a list of 
scheduled workshops.

How to apply
The application form will be sent to you after attending an eligible Cloth 
Nappy Workshop. Applicants will have to provide a copy of the cloth nappy hire 
or purchase receipt, the completed form and proof of residence within the City 
of Bayswater to claim the rebate. This rebate does not include any transport, 
postage costs or cloth nappy accessories.

Contact us
FOGO hotline	 9272 0964 
Email		  fogo@bayswater.wa.gov.au

For more information, visit bayswater.wa.gov.au/nappyrebate

The rebate is supported by the Government of Western Australia and 
administered by the Waste Authority

Find more information online at  
bayswater.wa.gov.au/nappyrebate

Did you know that each 
disposable nappy takes 
around 500 years to 
break down in landfill?
Cloth nappies are a 
sustainable alternative 
to disposables: 6,000 
disposable nappies can 
be replaced by 30 cloth 
nappies. By making the 
switch, households can 
substantially reduce the 
amount of landfill waste 
they generate.


